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Elected Members Cllr Kieran Dennison (Chairman); Cllr Tania Doyle; Cllr Jimmy Guerin; Cllr Adrian 

Henchy; Cllr Eithne Loftus; Cllr Grainne Maguire; Cllr Howard Mahony; Cllr Paul 

Mulville; Cllr Malachy Quinn; Cllr Natalie Treacy; Cllr Roderic O’Gorman 

FCC Officials  Liam Burke (SEO Housing) 

Community Reps Rev. Kenneth Lindsay; Peadar O’Kelly; Eamonn Price; Ray Smyth; Maria Tormey 

Oireachtas  Reps Brendan Ryan T.D. 

An Garda 

Siochana 

Ch. Supt. Barry O’Brien; Ch. Supt. Lorraine Wheatley; Supt. Noel Carolan (DMRN); 

Supt. Gerard Donnelly (DMRN); Supt Liam Carolan (DMRW); DI Paul Scott 

(DMRN); Inspector Tony Twomey (DMRW)  

Apologies  Cllr Anthony Lavin; Cllr Mags Murray; Cllr Duncan Smith; Cllr Tom O’Leary; 

Senator James Reilly; Senator Lorraine Clifford-Lee; Alan Farrell T.D.; Louise 

O’Reilly T.D.; Jossy Awkuobi PPN; Myles Caulfield PPN; Paul Reid C.E FCC; Supt Joe 

O’Connor; Brid Walsh (NDRDATF);  

In Attendance Ethna Felten (DoS Operations); Ann Murphy (SSO Operations) John Hartnett (SO 

Operations); Lorraine McDonagh (SO Operations); Barbara Ryan (ASO 

Operations) Philip Jennings (Safer Blanchardstown); Mr. Peter Dorman; Mr. Peter 

O’Connor  

  

Apologies were noted by the Chair.  

 

These minutes were originally brought to the Joint Policing Committee meeting on Friday 15th 

September 2017, but were not agreed by members.  The revisions to the minutes are 

outlined in RED and will be brought to the Joint Policing Committee meeting on Friday 1st 

December 2017.   

 

1. Minutes of meeting held on 17th February 2017  

  The minutes of the meeting held on 17th February 2017 were AGREED.  

 

2. Matters Arising 

A query arose on the CCTV Sub-Committee, and also the matter of cloning number 

plates.  This was responded to by Gardai/FCC officials at the meeting.   

  

3. Written Questions 

 

  Written questions circulated to all members.   

 

4. Report on series of JPC Public meetings held in April 2017 

   

The full report from the series of JPC Public Meetings held in April 2017 was circulated 

to members.  An overview of a short survey carried out following the meetings was 

given to the committee.  People who attended the Public Meetings were satisfied with 

venues, times, accessibility and format of meetings. A number of issues raised at the 

Public Meetings were discussed further.  Some useful suggestions made by Committee 

members for consideration for future Public Meetings.  
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5. Garda Reports – 1st January 2017  to 30th April 2017 

 

   Reports for the period 1st January 2017 – 30th April 2017. 

 

   Copies of the Garda Reports had been circulated in advance to all members. 

 

 Blanchardstown (DMRW) 

 Howth Sub-District (DMRN) 

 Balbriggan District (DMRN) 

 Swords Malahide (DMRN) 

 

  The senior Gardai present responded to any questions by the members 

 

6.  Report from NDRDATF 

The report from NDRDATF was circulated prior to the meeting, no questions arose 

 

7. Report from Safer Blanchardstown 

The report from Safer Blanchardstown was circulated prior to the meeting, no 

questions arose. 

 

8. Presentation by Mr. Peter Dorman on Community Impact Statements, brought by 

Safer Blanchardstown 

Presentation made to the Committee on CIS.  Mr. Dorman responded to any 

questions by the members.   

  

9.  CSLG/PPN Representatives Report 

PPN Reps outlined a number of items they wished to bring to the JPC for future 

consideration (Abandoned Cars; Cloning Number Plates).   DI Scott outlined the issues 

around cars with cloned number plates and the matter was briefly discussed.  It was 

agreed to write to the Minister for Justice and Equality and also the Minister for 

Transport, Tourism and Sport to highlight this issue.  Other items listed on the CSLG 

report were not discussed due to lack of time.   

 

10. AOB / Next Meeting 

 

The Committee offered their congratulations to Ch. Supt. Barry O’Brien on his 

promotion to Asst. Commissioner.   

 

The next meeting of the JPC will take place on Friday 15th September 2017 at a venue 

to be decided.   

 

Minutes agreed: 

 

 

___________________________________________________     Date:  1st December 2017 

Councillor Kieran Dennsion (Chairperson) 


